
Board of Directors’ 
Annual Election

Proxies and materials for the
MPMWC’s Board of Directors’
Annual Election will be mailed
out to all Shareholders in mid-
June. Please keep your eye out for
yours! Your Water Company
MUST meet a quorum to conduct
this election! Every signed proxy
counts toward a quorum.

  Please check your irrigation system for
leaks and proper operation before setting
the timer for the season. Water loss from
faulty automatic irrigation systems is most
common when homeowners are away and
are unable to monitor the ongoing
operations of the equipment.

   Fix Leaks – A dripping faucet or running
toilet can waste thousands of gallons per
year.

    Limit Shower Time - Keep showers under
five minutes and install a low-flow shower
head. Stop by our office and pick up a low-
flow shower head and toilet water saver
kit!

   Water Wisely – Water lawns and plants
early in the morning or late in the evening
to prevent evaporation.

    Choose Drought-Resistant Landscaping
Native plants require less water and thrive
in our climate.

   Run Full Loads – Only run dishwashers
and washing machines with full loads to
maximize water use.

Office Hours
Monday - Friday

8:00AM - 4:30PM
661-242-3230
MPMWC.COM 

Our community has experienced severe drought
conditions and strict water conservation measures in
the past. After a few years of good precipitation, the
MPMWC Board of Directors has voted to keep our
water conservation guidelines at Normal Water Supply
Condition. It is important to remember that our PMC
aquifer is our sole water source and is not limitless.
We encourage all PMC residents to continue
conserving water to help sustain this vital resource.
Even after an abundant winter, it can take 1.5 to 3
years for our aquifer to fully recharge. Your ongoing
efforts in water conservation are greatly appreciated!
Above you will find our wells’ static levels along with
precipitation history.

Go Paperless!Go Paperless!

MPMWC Newsletter
Spring 2025

Paperless Billing and Auto-Debit has become a
convenient way to receive and pay your bill, sign up
today! Contact our office for more information.

Please call our office with updated contact
phone numbers ~ cell numbers are great for 

text messaging from our billing software!

Please Use Water Wisely

MPMWC is now able to accept debit and credit
card payments in the office or over the phone!

New online payment option is also available! To
create your account visit

https://www.utilitybillingsystem.net
 

Water Conservation
Tips  
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